
DATE: WEDNESDAY, DEC. 19,2018 
FROM: ANTHONY JEFFERSON, INTERIM SUPERINTENDENT 
SUBJECT: HAPPY HOLIDAYS  
AUDIENCE: A.W. BROWN PARENTS 
 
 

 

 

 

Parent/Guardian, 

As we prepare for the new year, I want to thank you for the trust you continue to place in the teachers, 
staff, and leadership at A. W. Brown Leadership Academy and the faith you’ve shown us, even while 
we’ve made key changes to improve our organization over the last few months. As Interim 
Superintendent, my focus is to ensure that we are delivering on our mission of producing smart, effective, 
efficient, disciplined students by creating an environment in which teachers feel safe to teach and your 
young scholars feel safe to learn. 

This time of year provides us all with an opportunity to reflect on the true importance of family and friends 
and I know I’ve been personally reminded of this. I hope you and your young scholars will enjoy the 
holiday break and take advantage of the next few weeks to reflect on the things that truly matter most to 
you. 

On behalf of the entire team at A. W. Brown Leadership Academy, I would like to wish you all a safe and 
happy holiday season. We look forward to seeing you next year, beginning on January 08, 2019. 

 

Warm Regards, 
 

Anthony Jefferson 

 
Interim Superintendent 
A.W. Brown Leadership Academy   


